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Your meeting to discuss "Guidelines on Design of the Light Rail Stations" needs to be
 conducted in a full-fledged council meeting that is recorded and allows for public comment. 
 Please reschedule your discussion to a normal council meeting.

Respectfully,
Sandra Distefano
Shoreline resident and voter
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